Topsham Surgery & Glasshouse Medical Centre

Friends & Family Test Feedback

In November, 11 patients completed the form “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to Friends and Family.  

The results were 
Extremely Likely			9
Likely 						1
Neither Likely nor Unlikely	1

We also received the following comments:-

“Brilliant Surgery”

“Dr Wood is an excellent Doctor”

“Always feel my consultations are in depth & fully explained”

“Amazing GPs, helpful Receptionists & gentle Nurses”

“All the GPs are very nice and very informative and helpful”

“All helpful but Cindy goes the extra mile”

“Nice Doctors”
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